To Whom it may concern:

I have been a full-time resident at Twin Knolls Mobile Home Villa, 44 S Hawes Rd, Mesa, AZ for 13 years. I am deeply disturbed that there are plans underway to destroy the landscape in my neighborhood as well as disrupt and endanger the health and well being of area residents and wildlife.
 I am seriously concerned that if the Air Quality Permit and other permits are issued and destruction of the Twin Knolls located at 8436 E Apache Trail under LU20190040 by Custom Landscape Materials LLC begins, Covid 19 will be dispersed into the air as well as Valley Fever and multiple P10 and more dangerous P2.5 particulates. This cannot be allowed to happen.
I have just learned today that Custom Landscape Materials LLC has applied for the necessary Air Quality Permit. If this or other permits have been approved and issued, they must be rescinded.  
As a constituent, we must be protected.    It is imperative we engage the EPA in this matter. 
You can find additional information at savetwinknolls.com.
Many thanks for your attention to this very urgent matter!
 
Best regards,

